
 

Prayer Requests

 1. Pray as we follow up with those 
who have recently been saved! 

2. Pray for God to continue to do 
the work in lives and hearts that 
only He can do through His Word 
and His Spirit! 

3. Pray for peace in Ethiopia as 
there is much ongoing conflict at 
this time! 

4. Pray as we talk to believers 
about baptism, discipleship, and 
church membership that they 
would take the steps of  faith God 
wants them to take! 

5. Pray for God to continue to 
raise up faithful laborers for His 
harvest in Ethiopia!  

THANK YOU, FRIENDS!
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For His Harvest in Ethiopia,
- Joshua, Ruth, Jeremiah, Joel and Jonan

We are so very happy and blessed 
to be back to our home and 
ministry in Ethiopia! We thank all 
of  you who prayed for our safe 
return! God amazingly worked 
everything out with our needed 
negative covid tests. We amazingly 
received our last needed negative 
result while we were in the LAX  
airport! We would 
not have been 
allowed on our  
plane without this! 
Once we arrived, 
we had to isolate 
for 2 weeks, which 
allowed us to get  
over jetlag and 
catch up with some needed 
unpacking and cleaning. 
We were so excited to reopen for 
in-person services “covid style” the 
very first Sunday we had finished 
our quarantine! We set up 30 
socially distanced chairs, but 
ended up having a.70 people show 
up for service! I also had the 
amazing privilege to baptize my 
youngest son, Jonan, who had 

trusted Jesus as his Savior while on 
our furlough!  
We have gone from averaging 
30-40 on a normal Sunday to 
averaging 50-60 each Sunday! 
Due to this, we have now gone to 
2 morning services. God is so 
good! We are going out with 
Gospel tracts each week with our 
	 	  masks and gloves  
	 	  on. God has given 
	 	  us new visitors 
	 	  every Sunday! We 
	 	  also had a great 
	 	  youth activity with 
	              A Gospel message! 
	 	  We have started a 
	 	  new series through 
the book of  James called “Faith in 
Action” that has challenged us to 
live out our faith!  
We have a huge vision and many 
plans for the next few months! 
Please pray with us as we continue 
to fulfill the Great Commission 
here in Ethiopia! God is doing a 
mighty work here that it is hard to  
put into words! Thank you for 
your faithful eternal investment!
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